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Good Morning,

The below communication pertaining to an item on tonight’s Planning Commission
meeting has been received.

Norma Orozco |Deputy Clerk of the Council
Clerk of the Council Office | 20 Civic Center Plaza | Santa Ana, CA 92701
714-647-6520 | norozco@santa-ana.org

WWW.Santa-ana.org

REGISTER AND |
VOTE! |

WWW.ocvote.com

This e-mail (and attachments, if any) may be subject to the California Public Records Act, and as such, may, therefore, be
subject to public disclosure unless otherwise exempt under the Act.

Effective March 19, 2020, Gavin Newsom, Governor of the State of California, ordered
all individuals living in the State of California to stay home or at their place of
residence, in response to the global COVID-19 outbreak. City operations are limited
to essential staff. Due to these emergency circumstances, the City’s response to
your Public Records Act request will be delayed. Thank you for your patience in
these unprecedented times.

From: Angie Gomez <info@email.actionnetwork.org>

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2020 11:34 AM

To: eComment <ecomment@santa-ana.org>

Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment for Agenda Item No. 1, OPPOSE HOO Amendments
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E-Comments System,
Chair McLoughlin and Planning Commissioners,

| write this message regarding the proposed amendments to the Santa Ana Housing
Opportunity Ordinance to express my full opposition to the proposed amendments, and
urge you to vote against them.

Creating new affordable housing needs to continue to be a top housing priority in Santa
Ana. The current pandemic has increased the economic and housing pressures on low-
income families in Santa Ana. Housing costs in Santa Ana have been out of reach and will
continue to be out of reach in this current economic climate. As incomes are decreasing
and jobs are being lost, many low income families are struggling to remain housed.

Now would be the absolute worst time possible to weaken the Housing Opportunity
Ordinance and deplete the city’s affordable housing monies. The proposed amendments to
reduce the fee that developers must pay when they choose not to build affordable housing
and to use money for affordable housing for “safety activities” go against the purpose and
intent of the Housing Opportunity Ordinance. Money for necessities like affordable housing
should not be diverted to fund public safety programs as residents have demanded
decreases in public safety spending and increased investment in affordable housing.

And although we don’t know how much longer current shelter in place order will remain in
effect, | know for certain that the economic impact our families experienced will be felt for
months and years to come. Santa Ana residents, not Developers, need economic relief.

| urge you to vote against the proposed amendments to the Housing Opportunity
Ordinance.

Angie Gomez
angiegomez7l14@gmail.com
713 e. Borchard ave

Santa Ana , California 92707
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